
Dear Assembly member, 

I fully support Ordinance 2025-09. I really appreciate the Mayor's hard work and attention to 
detail. 2025-09 will go a long ways to give young families a foot hold in our communities. Our 
communities are aging and property values are beyond reach for many young people. We need 
to encourage young people to make Alaska, and specifically Kenai Peninsula, home. The 
thought that went into this ordinance helps to make land ownership available to those we need 
in our communities. 
Please support Ordinance 2025-09. 
I'm sorry I can 't be there to speak to 2025-09 in person. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Mako Haggerty, Homer 


